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Singapore: With the forthcoming election for the board of directors of AusBiotech for 20013-14, nominations are now open 
for eligible AusBiotech members.

The new board will be announced at the AusBiotech annual general meeting in Brisbane on November 1, 2013. The election 
will be conducted by way of an on-line ballot.

The ballot will open to Members on September 26 and close on October 11, 2013.
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